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Sundog WWTP Septage Station Improvements 

April 2025 

UTILITY PROJECT 

The City’s Sundog WWTP receives septage from commercial haulers and recreational 
vehicles at its septage station, which was constructed in the 1980s and upgraded several 
times since. The vehicle offloading area lacks containment for wastewater spills and 
equipment wash-down. During a recent Stormwater Pollution Prevention inspection by 
ADEQ, the lack of spill containment resulted in a Notice of Opportunity to Correct 
Deficiencies (NOC). This project is necessary to provide stormwater pollution prevention 
at the site and to comply with the terms of the NOC. 
 
The project generally consists of removing and replacing the septage station off-load 
driveway and the installation of a catch basin in the off-load driveway and a containment 
curb along the perimeter of the septage station vault. 
 
The City has negotiated a contract with J. Banicki Construction (Banicki), a contractor 
from the City’s Job Order Contracting list, to expedite the improvements. The contract 
was approved at the January 28, 2025, Council meeting. 
 
The Notice to Proceed was issued and construction started March 3, 2025.  The City 
anticipates completing construction by April 2, 2025. 

 
City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Scott Balck 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

